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Miss Margot Conyers JP 

 
A spokesperson from the Judicial Conduct Investigations Office said: 

 
“The Lord Chancellor and the Lord Chief Justice have removed Miss Margot 
Conyers JP, of the North and West Yorkshire Local Justice Area, from the 
magistracy after she was convicted of misusing a disability parking badge. The 
Lord Chancellor and the Lord Chief Justice found that Miss Conyers’ actions 
were incompatible with holding judicial office.” 
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Notes for Editors 
 
Media queries in relation to the JCIO should be made in the first instance to 
the Judicial Press Office – telephone 020 7073 4852 or via e-mail – 
press.enquiries@judiciary.uk. 
 
For more information about the Office, including details on how to make a 
complaint against a judicial office holder, you can visit the JCIO website at: 
http://judicialconduct.judiciary.gov.uk  
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